
Whether you realize it or not, you are part of the local 

history and part of this community.  The Goshen 

Township Historical Society does more than simply 

preserve our local past.  We help to create a sense of 

community and encourage the recognition of our 

citizens. We do this through publications, hosting events, 

and working with the schools.  We do these things with 

volunteers and donations.  Whenever you visit the 

Anchorage museum, or an event at the Cook Log Cabin, 

know that these places have utility bills and maintenance 

costs, just as any household does.  We have been making 

ends meet since 1984, and were sustained by the 

generosity of the late Kathryn Marr for a long time, but 

as we look to the future, we know we need to raise funds 

in various and creative ways, and we need to appeal to 

the generosity of you, our fellow Goshenites.   If you 

agree that what we do is important to Goshen, please 

consider volunteering your time, offering your services, 

or donating, however small. 

Thank you for any help.  Regardless, please feel welcome 

to visit us at goshenhistory.org or on Facebook. 

 


